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Fortescue Man Injured in Weekend Accident
(KTNC) - A man from Fortescue was injured in an accident over the weekend.  According to the
Missouri State Patrol, 53-year-old Donald Rauch lost control of the 2005 Chevy Malibu he was
driving southbound on Ember Road, just north of Highway 59, at 5:30 Sunday evening.
 The vehicle went off the road, struck an embankment, and overturned onto its top.  
 Rauch, who was the only person in the car, was transported by ambulance to the Heartland Regional
Medical Center in St. Joseph with serious injuries.
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